
 
 

Memo 
To: Board of Trustees  
From:  Dr. Devin Stephenson, President 
Date: March 28, 2023 
Re: TL 10.00 Pre-Apprenticeship Programs 
 
 
The College recommends eliminating TL 10.00 Pre-Apprenticeship Programs, because the existing language does not 
reflect current Florida law on pre-apprenticeship programs. As provided by Florida Statutes § 446.052, the College will 
provide pre-apprenticeship programs as directed or required by the Florida Department of Education and will work 
cooperatively with other institutions on such programs; a Board policy on this topic is no longer necessary to address the 
provisions of the statute.  


